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oy’ Cabolc Primary 5o

St Mary’s Catholic Primary School

Headteacher: Mrs Helen Armstrong
Diocese of Plymouth

12" July 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

This week the children have been to see the school production of Alice in Wonderland. The children
really enjoyed the show and were so impressed by the performance

In maths this week we have been working on shape. We have looked at all our 2D and 3D shapes.
We have enjoyed going on shape hunts and building lots of models out of junk modelling. We have
been using lots of different words to describe our shapes. We used the language; corners, sides,
edges, vertices and faces.

In Jigsaw this week, we have been talking about any worries we might have had about going up to
year one and what fun we had last week with our new teachers.

We are continuing learn our phase 4 sounds and tricky words, such as do, what, out, what.

Tapestry challenge

Our challenge this week is to share our favourite memory of our time in Foundation. They can draw
a picture or record a short video of them telling us about it.

R.E

We are finishing of the year by reading bible stories together in order to learn more about the work
of Jesus.

P.E.

Please can you remember to send in a water bottle for your child particularly on a Thursday for PE,
we are out on the Astro Turf and they can get very thirsty when running around.

Stars of the Week!

The stars of the week this week were Peter, Ethan, Archie and Jacob. Well done!

Important dates for your diary.

Tuesday 16" July — Trip to Honeybrook Farm.
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Thursday 18" July — Please join us for our final open afternoon.

Friday 19" July — Whole school mass in church —school finishes at
1.30pm.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Eddy and Miss O’Donoghue

Please see below for the notes from our coffee morning.

Our trip to Honeybrook Farm next Tuesday — Please can children wear their PE t-shirt, suitable
shorts/leggings/trousers and trainers. They will need a sun hat and water bottle.

Thank you to those parents who are coming to help & those that kindly offered their help.

Next week we have open afternoon on Thursday from 2:30pm, we will be having a tea party to
celebrate the children’s first year at school.

Friday we have whole school Mass — children must be dropped at church and we will walk to back to
school.

School finishes on Friday at 1:30pm.

First day back in September is Tuesday 3" September.

Over the summer please continue to share a book every day and offer them lots of opportunities for
writing such as shopping lists or writing birthday cards.

A big thank you from all the Foundation team for all your support over the Year.
Regards,

Mrs Eddy and Miss O’Donoghue
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